Murray City Corporation

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on the 15" day of February 2022, at the hour of 6:30 p.m.
of said day in the Council Chambers of Murray City Center, 5025 South State Street, Murray,
Utah, the Murray City Municipal Council will hold and conduct a hearing to receive public
comment concerning a proposed ordinance amending and increasing the wastewater fees and
enacting a Central Valley Water Reclamation Facility fee for the Murray City service area. A
copy of the sewer rate study may be reviewed by interested persons from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM
in the Finance and Administration Office, Murray City Center, 5025 South State Street, Room
115, Murray Utah, and in the office of the City Recorder, Murray City Center, 5025 South State
Street, Room 113 beginning on February 4, 2022.

DATED this 2" day of February 2022.
MURRAY CITY CORPORATION
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DATES OF POSTING: February 3, 2022
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1. in three public places within the city,
24 on the Utah Public Notice Website, and

3. on the home page of the Murray City website.



